Dear Parents/Guardians.

I am excited to welcome you and your child back to school next week. I miss the sounds of laughter, collaboration, and the busy atmosphere of school. I am committed to providing an enriching learning experience for the upcoming school year.

You can use the <u>Glenwood Landing School Parent Reference HUB Link</u> to access important school information throughout the year. Here are some helpful links to prepare for the first day of school:

- 24-25 Free & Reduced Lunch Application & Letter from Food Services
- <u>24-25 Annual Dismissal Form</u> (due first day of school)
- Change in Dismissal
- North Shore Before and After Care Program Information
- Recess/Lunch Schedule with Food Policy
- Medical Update Form

As a reminder, students will return for a half-day on Tuesday, September 3rd. Elementary students will be dismissed at 11:40 AM on September 3rd and 4th. Please review the Arrival and Dismissal Procedures. If you have ordered a supply kit, it will be delivered directly to the classroom. Students will have the opportunity to bring the items home to be labeled once school begins.

The cafeteria will serve lunch on Thursday, September 5th, for grades 1-5 students. Kindergarteners can start purchasing lunch on Monday, September 23rd. Until then, please send your Kindergartener to school with a bagged lunch. You can find all the information about food services <u>here</u>.

You must have an Infinite Campus account to find your child's teacher assignment. The teacher placement will only be accessible on Infinite Campus on August 27th.

Please feel free to contact the main office with any questions or concerns.

Sincerely,

Bridget Finder Principal